
 
 
 
 

  

27 August 2021 

Commission for Aviation Regulation 3rd Floor 

Alexandra House Earlsfort Terrace Dublin 2 Ireland 

 

SUBJECT: Response to the Consultation on Draft Performance Plan for RP3 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

On behalf of Atlas Air (U.S.A), I would like to present my best compliments to Commission for Aviation 

Regulation.  We have found that operations through your jurisdiction –the gateway to Europe - to be of the 

highest professional standard for operational efficiency.   
 

We respectfully would like to affirm that we wish this highest professional standard would continue.  Irish 

airspace is critical for our long-haul Trans-Atlantic operation.  Irish airspace is the gateway and exit to Europe.  

Our operations our based on a foundation of safety, compliance and efficiency.  Delays often drive 

compromises that erode all three elements of this foundation.  We feel that introducing operational 

compromises that drive delays, will eventually lead to reduced safety. Our hope is that the NSAs continue to 

promote an environment that leads to ultra low level delay performance.   

 

 
 
Respectfully, 

 

 
 
 
Gregory Calabrese 
Sr. Manager Permitting & Government Affairs  
Atlas Air Inc. 
2000 Westchester Ave  
Purchase, New York 10577 USA 
Greg.calabrese@atlasair.com 
+1-914-701-8266 
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